
Dear Oregon Legislators,
Yes!  I've had enough racism.  I deeply and strongly support HB 683 and urge it's passage to begin the long overdue education and 
healing regarding prejudice and racism in our communities.  This issue has permeated our culture for hundreds of years.  It will take 
much time and effort to overcome it's impact and now is the time to begin this necessary and important work.  

I greatly appreciate all the time and effort that has been put into this House Bill and all the bright and brilliant politicians that support 
it.  Thank you!

With respect and hope, sincerely,
Lisa Kelz


